4 Seasons Recreational Club
Meeting Minutes 12/02/2023

Meeting was called to order by Chuck Youngquist, President. Jenn Pritchard, Secretary, was absent.
Secretary’s Report was approved as read on a Loren/Bill motion.

Treasurer’s Report was approved as read on a Leah/Betti motion. Welcome to our newly elected
Treasurer, Patty Thompson.

Correspondence — None

Vice President/Equipment Manager — Mike P. received an estimate from Northland Building about a
possible building expansion. He also talked with Cleary Building regarding a building addition.
Discussion tabled until we get all the estimates. Mike S. researched a couple of options for a new
summer drag and presented preliminary pricing. He will check references and other distributors to
discuss further at the next meeting.

Trail Boss — Al was absent. Mike S reported the Tucker maintenance is almost complete. The brusher
will be installed after the meeting and brushing operations will begin next week. Tracks will be installed
on the Ranger in the next couple of weeks. Signs have been ordered. The contractor has completed
clearing the trail reroute, so the County will need to install the gate.

NW Trails/County Rep — Winter maps have been approved and are going to print.

Membership Report — Betti reported that we have 178 Family/Secondary Members and 25 Commercial
Members. Welcome new members Al & Dianne Barker, Jen & Bob Friedges, Tim & Renee Shimek, Phillip
& Nancy Schmidt.

Event Coordinator — Leah reported that the ATV/Snowmobile Certification Class is December 9 at
Heartwood Conference Center. We received helmets from FXR for fitting. Winter raffle tickets have
been distributed and are available for purchase. Meat Raffles are December 2 & 16 and January 6 & 20.
February 9 is the Ladies Snowmobile Ride. See our Facebook page for more details.

Other New Business — We received our insurance renewal notice. No changes needed. A Leah/Bill
motion passed to pay. Doris offered a reminder that the gift wrapping and decorating for the Wascott
Area Children’s Christmas Party will be on December 16 at 10 am if anyone is interested in helping.
We will not have a meeting in January, so our next meeting is February 3.

Meeting adjourned on a Bill/Joe motion.

Respectfully submitted,
Doris Youngquist for Jenn Pritchard, Secretary



